
WINNEBAGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS - HIGHWAY COMMITTEE 

 

DATE:  April 21, 2014  

 

TIME:  9:00 A.M.  

 

PRESENT: Ken Robl 

  Tim Hamblin 

  Robert Warnke 

  Dave Albrecht 

  Tom Egan 

Ernie Winters, Highway Commissioner 

ALSO 

PRESENT: John Fink, Assistant to the County Executive 

    

 

 An informal meeting of the Winnebago County Highway Committee was posted for Monday, April 21, 2014 

at 9:00 A.M. at the Highway offices.    

 

 The previous Committee briefly discussed informal Highway issues and activities.  No actions were taken.  

 

It’s anticipated that the new Highway Committee will be approved at the County Board meeting on Tuesday, 

April 22, 2014.   

 

 The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:45 A.M.  

 

 

Ernest Winters 

Recording Secretary  

 

   

 

    


